CAPE FEAR BALLROOM MEMBERSHIP MEETING


November 21, 2009

The meeting was called to order by President Gene Reynolds.  The purpose of the meeting was to vote for the new President and Secretary for the years 2010-2012.  Drew Ziegler was nominated for President with Pat LeBeau taking Drew Ziegler’s position as Treasurer.  Hazel Hinton was nominated for Secretary.  Gene Reynolds asked if there were any nominations from the floor, since there was none, the membership voted for the above to hold these positions.  

The meeting was adjourned.

Ann Bailey, Secretary

